
From: Graves, Aprilia
To: steve@raiderenvironmental.com
Cc: Epost HWRS; Rainey, Julie C.; Byer, James; Valade, Vicky; Kraemer, Janine; Bayly, Karen; Kantor, Karen E.;

Dregne, James
Subject: Florida Used Oil Transporter Closure Letter for Raider Environmental Services Inc_Palmetto (FLR000167023)
Date: Monday, November 21, 2011 10:08:04 AM
Attachments: RAIDER ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES INC_PALMETTO_RUOH.pdf

Dear Steve Obst:      

Please see the attached document concerning the used oil handler registration status for Raider
Environmental Services Inc. Palmetto (FLR 000167023)

Let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Aprilia Graves
Engineering Specialist IV
Division of Waste Management
Bureau of Solid and Hazardous Waste
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
2600 Blair Stone Rd, MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL 32399 - 2400
Tel. (850) 245-8755  Fax (850) 245-8810
email: Aprilia.Graves@dep.state.fl.us
web : http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/used_oil/default.htm
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/quick_topics/database_reports/default.htm

 

 

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.
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          November 21, 2011


   
          Sent via e-mail / Certified mail - return receipt   
   
          Steve Obst   
          President   
          RAIDER ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES   
          4103 NW 132nd St/td>   
          Opa Locka, FL 33054- 4510   
   
          Re: FLR000167023 - RAIDER ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES / Palmetto   
   


          Dear Steve Obst ,
          


          


On 11/7/2011 the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (the Department) received your 
notification that the above-referenced facility is no longer doing business as a Used-Oil Handler. Our 
records have been adjusted accordingly.  
 
This letter is to inform you that effective immediately you are no longer authorized to transport, or 
market used oil, or used oil filters, or burn off-specification used oil,from this location, in the State of 
Florida. Handling used oil or used oil filters without a valid registration is a violation of the law, 
subject to penalty.  
 
Please contact the Department immediately if this letter was sent to you in error or you require 
additional information. I can be contacted at (850)-245- 8755, or Aprilia.Graves@dep.state.fl.us


  


  
 Sincerely,


 Aprilia Graves
 Engineering Specialist IV
 Hazardous Waste Regulation Section


                    
                    
          cc:          District Office
                    
                    
                    
                    
                    






















